
Smile! 
You are on Candid Camera 

A one-day photography workshop took place 
on 20 December, 2010. The event, 
organised by the Webmaster Committee of 

PPIB under the chairmanship of Assoc. Prof. Dr. 
Ahmad Tarmizi Abd. Rahman, was attended by 21 
enthusiastic participants from PPIB, who received 
instruction from local freelance photographers, 
Ruslan bin Lusi and Ramden Salleh Nain. The day 
was split into two sessions: in the morning, 
participants gathered at the main meeting room, PPIB for 
a talk by Mr. Ruslan on digital camera basics and 
techniques; while after lunch the group got a chance to 
put theory into practice at ODEC beach. Participants 
experimented with their camera settings and then 
received feedback on their efforts from the instructors. 
Everyone seemed to enjoy themselves and it was agreed 
that more such workshops should be held in future. 


